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March 2020 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 7 Report 
 
 
Please find attached to this email, your child’s second of 3 annual reports. If you have any concerns or 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s tutor or myself.   
 
Year 7 Parents’ Evenings will be launched this month. We will of course be in touch closer to the time 
with details about how you can book appointments using our online system.  
 
 
X and A Year Side – Thursday 12th March from 3.45-6.45pm. 
Y Side – Thursday 19th March from 3.45-6.45pm. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding this report or have any other queries please do not 
hesitate to contact myself or your child’s tutor. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Mr Elton Lane 
Head of Year 7 
 
 

 

 

 

 


